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13/05/2025  17:08:462025/1903/P OBJ Susan Page We object to this proposal because the proposed dormer windows are out of keeping with the 

rest of this building in a sensitive conservation area. The building is also of historic and 

architectural importance and to change the shape of this building would be wrong.  The 

proposed windows are much larger than the neighbours dormer windows.  Any windows should 

be in the smaller size of the other windows in the roofline and not match the large size windows 

of the first floor of 1 Raglan street.  Architecturally, the scale of the proposed windows is too big.

As the owners of 26 Anglers Lane, the application is inaccurate where it says on page 8 under 

privacy considerations 'it does not create overlooking concerns for neighbouring properties'  ie 

inferring that these windows will not overlook anyone.   The rear dormer window will directly 

overlook our roof terrace, which is our only outside private space.

We would like the planners to take into consideration whether the scale of the window at the rear 

is too large and indeed whether any window is appropriate here.

26 Anglers Lane

London NW5 3DD
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